

Little Sisters of the Poor

Caring for the elderly poor since 1839

January 14, 2023

Dear Jeanne Jugan Community,

Brief Update:

COVID ACTIVITY:

Just a reminder, the Home continues to have COVID activity among staff and residents. Please reconsider visiting if you have any cold symptoms even if the symptoms are mild, such as a runny nose or scratchy throat. The Home continues to screen and test residents and staff with the guidance from the RI Department of Health.

If you have any questions, please reach out to us. You can always visit our website, https://www.littlesistersofthepoorpawtucket.org/ for any COVID updates.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support!

Mother Patricia Metzgar